
From: ilbomber@mac.com   
Sent: 23 August 2022 12:22 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is Luca Taylor 

  
 
The reason for my objection is as follows: 
 
 
• I do not understand how a massive solar farm which is an industrial development can possibly 
enhance the natural environment. 
 
• The site is very close to the numerous listed buildings and scheduled monuments I do not 
accept that it can possibly enhance the historic environment. 
 
• The development is not compatible with Uttlesford’s policy S7 which says that the countryside 
will be protected for its own sake 
 
• The land will not remain in agricultural use 
 




